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To:  Trustee Zachary Wilson, Chairperson 
  Finance Committee 
 

From:  Timothy Sexton, Director of Finance 
 

Date:  November 16, 2010 
 

Subject: County-Wide Emergency Radio Interoperability Ten Year Cost Estimate 
 
 
Attached is a ten year estimate for costs that the Village of Lombard may incur with the switch 
to ETSB radios.  The estimate is based on assumptions and needs provided by Lt. Brian 
Stuart from the Lombard Fire Department and Deputy Chief Dane Cuny from the Lombard 
Police Department.  Brian Tegtmeyer from DuComm will be in attendance to review this 
project with the Committee. 


